
  
NORTH MUSKEGON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Board of Education 
Regular Meeting 

MS/HS Library 
June 10, 2024 

 
APPROVED MINUTES 

 

President, Steve Bliss, called the Regular Board meeting of the North Muskegon Board of Education to 
order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
PRESENT: S. Bliss, L. Winter, , C. Nedeau, L. Potts and S. Burmeister 
 
ABSENT: W. Meier and B. Scheerer 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
       Curt Babcock, Kristie Hall, Jenn Schultz, Ashley Westerlund, Eric Stevens, Clayton Lowe, Laura 
Bos, Khim Rossiter, Melanie Wymer and Jenny Lindell 
 

Consent Agenda 
It was moved by C. Nedeau, supported by L. Winter to approve the consent agenda as presented.    Motion 
approved by all board members. 
 

Public Comments 
None 

 
Committee Reports 

Policy Committee – The committee met to policy updates, mostly legal updates 
 

New Business 
6.10.24 - 606 – School of Choice Lottery 
Ms. Hall explained the process regarding openings and drawing names for grades that had more applicants 
than openings.  Mr. Bliss drew names for the grades with more applicants than opening and Ms. Hall 
recorded. 
 
6.10.24 – 607– Acceptance of the 2024-2025 School of Choice Applicants 
It was moved by C. Nedeau, supported by L. Winter to accept the 2024-2025 School of Choice Applicants as 
presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
6.10.24 - 608 – Approval of Membership Renewal of MHSAA 
It was moved by L. Winter, supported by C. Nedeau to approve the Membership Renewal of MHSAA as 
presented.    Motion approved by all board members. 
 
 
6.10.24 - 609 – 1st Reading of February 2024 Policy Updates – Legal Changes 
Please review and refer any questions or comments to Dr. Babcock to discuss prior to the June 24 board 
meeting. 
 



6.10.24 – 610 – Approval of Hiring Mr. Eric Stevens 
It was moved by L. Winter, supported by C. Nedeau to approve the Hiring of Mr. Eric Stevens as presented.    
Motion approved by all board members. 
 

Board Comments 
S. Burmeister – Susan welcomed Eric to NMPS.  Susan also commented that the new soccer field looks 
awesome. 
L. Winter – Lisa congratulated and welcomed Eric to NMPS.  Lisa thought graduation turned out awesome, 
great job to everyone who pulled that together! 
L. Potts – Lisa congratulated and welcomed Eric to NMPS. Great job all on finishing the year.  The 
elementary packing up their rooms was huge, thank you everyone that helped, that was greatly 
appreciated! 
C. Nedeau – Carolyn welcomed Eric, congratulations.  Carolyn also thanked teachers and staff for a great 
year.  Thank you, Elementary teachers and staff, for your hard extra work of packing and purging your 
rooms for the revamp. 
S. Bliss – Steve welcomed Eric.  Congratulations to all the school of choice applicants being accepted.  
Graduation was awesome, great job to Jenn and her team! 
 

Adjournment 
With there being no further business before the Board of Education, Steve Bliss, President, adjourned the 
meeting at 6:29 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kristie Hall, Recording Secretary   
Lisa Winter, Secretary Board of Education 
 


